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Hosanna in the highest!
"Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to

you; he is the Messiah, the Lord." Luke 2:11

Merry Christmas to our friends near and far! Our
wish is for everyone to experience God's blessings,

peace and joy in the new year to come!

THANK YOU for praying for our upcoming

Christmas/New Year Events:

December 16th: Iriso Church Women's English Class Party.

December 22nd: Iriso Church Children's English Party. (Ken
and fellow missionary Brenda Carney are currently filling in for
missionary Shannon Little, on Home Assignment.)

December 17th and 18th: Two Mommy and Me Class Parties.
(Our home church Fellowship FWB, Park Hills, MO, along with
some special individuals: Sarah Spurgeon, Vivian and Joe Waller,
and Cindy Walker, have contributed to provide Christian books and
toys for all of our children, along with New Testaments for each
mom in the program. We're praising God for their assistance!)

December 19th: KCC Christmas Worship Service.

January 1st: New Year's Service at KCC.

January 2nd: Joint services with Iriso Church.

Please continue to pray for the country of Japan; the
government recently "closed the borders" and then "partially
reopened" until the end of December; pray especially for IM
missionaries who are waiting to enter the country to begin
their ministries here.

As we're sending this letter, Ken's sister, Debbie, will soon be
entering Heaven. Please pray for Debbie and her family as they
prepare to say "goodbye" for a little while until they meet
again.

Thank you for your prayers and for your support! Thank you
for being a huge part in the ministries to reach the lost in

Japan and throughout the world!

"And this gospel of the kingdom will be preached in the
whole world as a testimony to all nations, and then the end

will come." Matthew 24:14
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